



Volunteering in the Classroom


Hello Parents!! Welcome to Room #11.  As we look forward to partnering with you this school year, we are aware that at times it can be difficult to become involved in the class.  Therefore we assure you that there are several ways to be a part of the classroom environment without having to actually be present.  Please consider one or more of the ways listed below! Thanking you in advance.


Donate an item to the class.  Check out our donation tree located on the parent board. Some items we could use for the first month are:


Tissues (3 packs work best, they go through it quickly)


Baby wipes (which are easier for kids to use to clean faces)


Lysol spray or cleaning wipes (we use to disinfect toys/surfaces)


Shaving cream (non scented)


Help out on a field trip (there will be a list w/ dates so you could choose).


Volunteer to bring in a healthy snack (peanut butter is not allowed due to allergies).


Volunteer to wash cot sheets.


Volunteer to help prep for an activity (i.e. cut out shapes) or donate items necessary for an activity (i.e. usually cooking experiences).


We thank you for your wonderful involvement in your child’s education.


Sincerely,


Ms. Springer























 MS. SPRINGER














Please read the following reminders








